Dear Sirs,

On behalf of myself and Mrs James, we would like to express our thanks and appreciation for your installation

team's tidiness, attention to detail and courtesy. It was a pleasure to watch professionals working who know

their craft.

The work surface stays clean, clear and bright with the minimal of effort, and the glass shards give a real

showbiz reflection when lit from the LED mini-tracks inset under the presenting shelf over the work-top.

We are delighted with the look and feel of our new 3 metre long, "Chefs stage" preparation zone, where both

my wife and I can spend time cooking whilst still being able to enjoy the company of our dinner guests. The

help and ideas from your designer enabled us to utilise the whole of the new extension, but still retain separate

seating and cooking zones

Everyone asks us about our new "green" Glass Eco kitchen, and we have turned into the recycling champions

of the dinner party rounds. Thank you again for your help.

Mr James.

Sudbury. Suffolk.